
Congratulations! You've now completed the first of what we hope will be many more flights with us.

As with anything new and unfamiliar, the more you fly, the more comfortable you'll become with
how we do things, so we strongly and enthusiastically encourage you to do that. We also
encourage you to tell us what could've made the orientation experience better... easier... and/or
more clear. Let us know by submitting a Help Ticket or messaging us at help@walker.us.  

You'll likely have questions along the way, too. Ask them by posting in the #general channel in
our Discord – or – by messaging us at help@walker.us.
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